
Dear Margate Friends and Family,


Happy New Year! We hope that 
everyone had a blessed and joyous 
holiday season. We are excited about a 
new year and pray for countless 
blessings for all of Margate family in 
2022. 


Our panthers will be finalizing their 
second I-Ready diagnostic. This 
assessment will provide us with valuable 
information to help assist our panthers 
in creating a specific academic plan for 
the remainder of the year. We are 
thrilled that our after school tutorials 
have started and that many of panthers 
will be receiving additional support in 
either reading and/or mathematics.


We truly need everyone’s help in having 
your children read every night for 30 
minutes and to practice their math facts. 
As always, your child’s health and 
safety are our top concern. We 
c o n t i n u a l l y 
deep clean our 
fac i l i ty and 
h a v e t w o 
a m a z i n g 
nurses of staff. 
Together, we 
will make our 
school a success! 

With love and gratitude to the world’s 
best community! 

Thomas J. Schroeder, Proud Principal 
and Vicki B. Flournoy, Proud 
Assistant Principal 


 Principal’s Message


E X C E L L E N C E  T H R O U G H  C A R I N G

PANTHER PAWPRINTS
M A R G A T E  E L E M E N T A R Y  S C H O O L

School Website: https://margateelem.browardschools.com 

The School Board of  Broward County, Florida, prohibits any policy or procedure which results in discrimination on the basis of  age, 

color, disability, gender identity, gender expression, genetic information, marital status, national origin, race, religion, sex or sexual 
orientation

J A N U A R Y  2 0 2 2  E D I T I O N

“Excellence Through 
Caring” 


Thomas J. Schroeder

Principal


Vicki B. Flournoy

Assistant Principal


Our mission at Margate 
Elementary School is to create a 

nurturing environment so that our 
students will become independent, 

successful, life-long learners by 
providing a high quality, 

differentiated, and innovative 
curriculum based on the Florida 

State Standards.


 6300 NW 18th Street

Margate, Florida 33063


Phone Number: 
754-322-6900


PROUD TO BE A TITLE ONE 
SCHOOL


Our class picture day is scheduled for 
Wednesday, January 19, 2022. This is 
a uniform day and class photos are 
$10. Below is the ordering form. 

https://margateelem.browardschools.com


Request for Photos for Our 
Yearbook


We would love to include some pictures from our Holiday 
Extravaganza and Holiday Happenings. If  you would like to 

share your pictures with our Yearbook Staff, please email 
them to mge_parent@browardschools.com 

Tardy Policy

School Begins at 7:50 a.m. In order for students to be 
considered on-time, all students must be in their classroom 
by the 8:00 a.m. bell. Once the 8 o’clock bell rings, children 
will have to be signed into the Welcome Center by a Parent/
Guardian. Help start our Panthers day out right by 
attending school on-time each day! 

Title One Parent Survey

We need your input regarding our school programs 
through our annual Title One Parent Survey. Please 
give us your feedback by filling out the survey below:

https://title1compliance.com/goodsurvey/?
vfgxxs=QUNFNzYyNzMtRUUwRS00QjQzLThENTEtQ
TZEODVDNUU5NjQ3KzExNjE=
 

You can also text to get the survey:

 

Text the word "survey 1161" to (954) 388-8846

SAC Meetings

Join us for our Future SAC Meetings, all are held on 
Tuesday afternoons in the library at 2:20 p.m. You can also 
join virtually on our school’s zoom, meeting ID 9041760188 
and the passcode of  marty. Future Dates are:  February 1, 
2022; March 1, 2022;  April 5, 2022; May 3, 2022

https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftitle1compliance.com%2Fgoodsurvey%2F%3Fvfgxxs%3DQUNFNzYyNzMtRUUwRS00QjQzLThENTEtQTZEODVDNUU5NjQ3KzExNjE%3D&data=04%7C01%7Cthomas.schroeder%40browardschools.com%7Ccb1291dbccc743de527108d99f0796d9%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637715677201733645%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=JKYXjknoMSQYP7XhMlJwM2sJRNYsFcRWz20vXNGTRjs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftitle1compliance.com%2Fgoodsurvey%2F%3Fvfgxxs%3DQUNFNzYyNzMtRUUwRS00QjQzLThENTEtQTZEODVDNUU5NjQ3KzExNjE%3D&data=04%7C01%7Cthomas.schroeder%40browardschools.com%7Ccb1291dbccc743de527108d99f0796d9%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637715677201733645%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=JKYXjknoMSQYP7XhMlJwM2sJRNYsFcRWz20vXNGTRjs%3D&reserved=0
https://nam04.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Ftitle1compliance.com%2Fgoodsurvey%2F%3Fvfgxxs%3DQUNFNzYyNzMtRUUwRS00QjQzLThENTEtQTZEODVDNUU5NjQ3KzExNjE%3D&data=04%7C01%7Cthomas.schroeder%40browardschools.com%7Ccb1291dbccc743de527108d99f0796d9%7Ceeacb5cb53704358a96aa3783c95d422%7C1%7C0%7C637715677201733645%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C1000&sdata=JKYXjknoMSQYP7XhMlJwM2sJRNYsFcRWz20vXNGTRjs%3D&reserved=0
mailto:mge_parent@browardschools.com



